



NOTE FROM PASTOR RANDY

Our summer months have gotten off to an exciting start. We had a great

week at South Mountain Baptist Camp with the children during June 16th – 20th. There were 45 children who made professions of faith in Jesus Christ as Savior during the week—seven were with MBC! As I'm writing this column, we have one night left in our "Wilderness Escape" VBS. Children & volunteers are learning more about trusting God. In our Wednesday evening Bible story-time, several children prayed to trust Jesus as Savior. Please pray for them & our staff as we follow up with the children & their families. While we're enjoying VBS, our youth group is at Caswell. From the reports I've been getting from chaperones, they are experiencing a fun & meaningful week together. Please pray for them as they continue to grow in their faith. God is doing a great work at Macedonia & He has invited us to be a part of it. Don't miss out on the blessings He has for you & your family this summer as we worship, serve & grow as the body of Christ. ~ Pastor Randy

CARE Night - Wednesday, July 9th Light meal @ 6 pm & Ministry @ 6:30 pm

"Poor Man's Lunch"
Sunday, July 13th
Following the morning service

the Mission Team will be hosting this lunch to help with cost of the mission trip to Vermont Aug. 1-9.



Senior Adult Trip to Mt. Airy **"Re-Visit Mayberry"** Thursday, July 17th

Men's Ministry - "Low-Country Boil"
Saturday, July 19th
6:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall
We will have a Guest Speaker
All men are invited to come and enjoy this night of ministry and Fellowship

Being very blessed to work with our senior adults and youth, I enjoy the privilege of viewing our country at this very critical time in history from two different perspectives. First, how did we, as a country, get to the point we are spiritually? It seems like yesterday that great revivals were happening in the very busy change charged days of the 40's, 50's and 60's. As mature adults we remember the powerful preaching from such men as Billy Sunday, James Robinson, and of course Billy Graham. Many of the great revivals are not around, but the truth they proclaimed will never leave us or become void. We must return as individuals to desiring revival in our hearts. Secondly, is the call of the youth to us -"lead the way and we will follow!" They would say we need examples; hearts filled with true love for God, true belief that God can do anything, and true expectation that He will move in and through us. If we (anyone not a youth) will commit to these three things then they (those not yet adults) will follow our lead and all of us could experience one of the greatest revivals our country has ever been changed by. It takes love for God, faith that it can happen and prayer that it will happen now. May God bless America! ~ Pastor Joe

Children's Church July 6th, 13th & 27th

Sunday, July 20th the youth will go out to eat after their evening Bible Study



Youth Mission Trip

July 21 — 25

Bear Branch, Kentucky



Sunday, July 27th 6:00 pm